
 
 

 
 Executive Headteacher: John DF Martin MA                    Deputy Headteacher:  Ms R Willmouth MSc 

Greenbank Campus: Winklebury Way, Basingstoke, Hampshire. RG23 8BN 
Rooksdown Campus: Park Prewett Road, Basingstoke, Hampshire. RG24 9XA 

Tel: (01256) 473777       Fax: (01256) 330332       email: admin@castlehillprimary.net      Website: www.castlehillprimary.net 
 

 

 

30 June 2021 

 

Castle Hill Food Bank 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 
 

During lockdown, it became very clear to us that there was a great need for additional support within our CHPS 

community. This need has continued and therefore we have created a Food Bank which will benefit both our 

Rooksdown and Greenbank Campus.  

As you already know, we use High Performance Learning (HPL) strategies to advance the learning of all pupils.  One of 

the attributes to HPL, is Concern for Society.  This means the ability to know that the contribution you make to society 

will benefit those less fortunate. We feel this is a great way to show this skill. 

However, we need some support from our ever-ready friends of CHPS to help with getting this off the ground.  Without 

feeling under obligation, if you would like to support us, here are some of the things you can donate to our Food Bank:  

• Tinned goods such as baked beans, soup and tinned vegetables 

• Packet foods such as pasta, rice, breakfast cereals and noodles 

• Jars such as jams, spreads and cooking sauce  

• Long-life milk 

• Nappies and wipes 

Should you wish to contribute, please bring your donations on 12th July to the school gate where your child enters the 

premises. There will be a table set up for you to put them on.  

We would be very grateful for whatever you can offer, but we would appreciate you checking that the items are in date 

and for the safety of the pupils, we are unable to accept items with nuts and nut products in them. 

If you feel your family could benefit from receiving a food parcel, please email admin@chjs.net for the attention of Mrs 

Mundee (GB) or Mrs Shephard (RD).  All items will be distributed in reused carrier bags so anonymity is maintained.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs Mundee    Mrs Shephard  
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